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I am strongly opposed to Section 5 of this bill which seeks to reduce the number if 

Reducing the Limit on Voter Registration Card Requests.  This is a solution in search 

of a problem, I would challenge the drafters to provide factual evidence that 

registering too many people to vote is a problem.  Execution of Section 5 would 

create: 

 

*  Accessibility Concerns: A lower limit might pose challenges for organizations or 

individuals engaged in voter registration efforts, particularly in cases where there is a 

genuine need to distribute a large number of voter registration cards. 

 

*  Potential Barriers: A reduced limit could inadvertently create barriers for certain 

groups or organizations involved in voter outreach, potentially limiting their ability to 

engage with the community. 

 

*  Impact on Voter Turnout: Striking a balance is crucial, as overly restrictive limits 

may unintentionally suppress voter registration efforts and impact overall voter 

turnout. 


